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Reversal of levied fines will only be considered if the requirements of Florida Statutes and/or NSLH
policies and procedures were not properly followed.

1. The homeowner must initiate a request for reversal (by completing a NSLH Request for Fine
Reversal application) within 90 days of the date of the fining notice.

2. NSLH will review the request and provide a written response within 45 days after receiving the
request.

3. If NSLH approves the request the homeowner will be credited (if not yet paid) or (refunded, if
already paid) the amount of the fine plus any additional charges resulting from the fine.



